
 

   

                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our focus in assemblies in the last few weeks 
has been about raising standards. We have 
focused on two areas in particular: 
 

• Attendance to lesssons 

• Quality of Work  
 
Mr Perkins talked to the whole school last week 
about the importance of attending every lesson 
and the impact that excellent attendance can 
have on progress and outcomes.  As always, we want to work with you to build the best attendance 
picture possible for each child.  If you child struggles to attend, please 
contact us and we work with you to build confidence and resilience.  
Every lesson counts.  
 
Mrs Watson spoke to all year groups this week about what we expect in 
terms of the work that students produced.   At Ivanhoe we talk about 
Quality First Inclusive Teaching (QFIT) and as part of that offer, we are 
raising the standards around pride in books and how students organise 
their work.   
 
What can you do to support?  As part of our efforts to enhance the 
learning experience at Ivanhoe School, we would like to ask your 
support in ensuring that children arrive at school fully equipped.  
Having the proper stationery not only supports their learning but also 
contributes to the standard of their exercise books. 
 
We kindly ask for your support in encouraging pupils to bring a proper 
pencil case with essential items like pens, pencils, and rulers.  Thank 
you for your cooperation! 

 
PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any queries regarding these, 
please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all 
lessons are available for parents on request. 

 

 

 PSHRE Topic RE Topic 
Year 7 Careers Lesson 5 Careers Lesson 6 
Year 8 Careers Lesson 5 Careers Lesson 6 
Year 9 What is FGM What is Lent? (seasonal lessons) 
Year 10 Risks of unsafe sex Careers Lesson 1 
Year 11 Banking and Saving Money What is reincarnation? 
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Non-Uniform Day – Friday 4th April 
 
On Friday, 4th, we invite pupils to participate in an optional non-uniform day! Just £1.00 payable at the 
gate. All funds raised will contribute to student rewards throughout the year. Let’s support our students 

together!               
 

Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Reminder – 2pm Finish for Professional Development of School Staff 
 
All LiFE MAT schools will be finishing early on the following dates to facilitate Cross- MAT professional 
learning opportunities for our staff.
 • 08/05/2025  • 26/06/2025 
 

 
Finishing the school day at 2 pm offers significant benefits for teachers by providing dedicated time for 
professional learning that includes both subject-specific training and career development. 
 

What’s Coming Up 

 
Friday 4th April Year 8 HPV Vaccinations 
 Non Uniform Day 
Tuesday 8th April Golden Ticket Rewards Event 
Friday 11th April Last Day of Term 

 
 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford – Headteacher 
 
 
 
  

Work hard and always do your best 
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